
Snowboarders  sue  for  access
to Utah ski resort
By Dennis Romboy, Deseret News

SALT LAKE CITY — Snowboarders have wanted to “free” Alta for
years.

On Wednesday, four of them and a group called Wasatch Equality
dropped a federal lawsuit on the Little Cottonwood Canyon
resort, challenging its longstanding skiers-only policy.

A lawyer for the snowboarders said that because of Alta Ski
Area’s  arrangement  with  the  U.S.  Forest  Service,  it  must
comply with the equal protection clause in the 14th Amendment
to the U.S. Constitution. The Forest Service is also named as
defendant.

“Alta is one of only three ski resorts in the United States
that does not allow snowboarding, and Alta is the only one of
these resorts that is operated on public land controlled by
the Forest Service,” said Jonathan Schofield, an attorney with
Parr Brown Gee and Loveless.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/01/snowboarders-sue-access-utah-ski-resort/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/01/snowboarders-sue-access-utah-ski-resort/
http://www.deseretnews.com/article/865594238/Snowboarders-sue-to-ride-with-skiers-at-Alta-resort.html

